
For more information on this event 
or PBS KIDS programming, visit our website  
www.weiu.net or contact Ke’an Armstrong 
by email at ksarmstrong@eiu.edu or
phone at 217-581-7193

WEIU and Child Care Resource & Referral 
invite you to join us for the Festival of the Young Child
April 20th at the Cross County Mall, Mattoon
10 a.m. to 2 p.m.

*Meet and Greet* with the Cat in the Hat
Parents bring your cameras!

Activity bags will be given to the first 
300 children in attendance! Story time will 
be offered every 30 minutes with Child Care 
Resource & Referral.

The Cat in the Hat Knows a Lot About That! 

weekdays on WEIU at 8 a.m.!

Part of 123 & ABC: Math 
& Reading Are Fun For Me,
an early learning program 
focusing on math and 
literacy through transmedia for 
preschool children ages 2-8 along 
with their caregivers/providers 
and parents.

*Please note that our character will rotate and may be unavailable 
at times while taking a break!


